
Board of Health Minutes 

October 15, 2019 

 

 

 

The meeting opened at 6:00 p.m. with Ms. Amodei, Ms. Moeller and Mr. Parkin present. 

The minutes of the meeting of September 17th were approved as written. 

 

104 Pleasant Street 

The Board reviewed the septic plans for the above and approved it with the stipulation that a 

reserve area is to be added in on the asbuilt.  They signed the septic permit. 

 

Other Business: 

F. Y. 21 budget due in December. Ms. Ferrari working on it and will submit to Board before 

submitting to Town Administrator.   

DEP is requiring us to do additional investigating on our water sample analysis at the landfill.   

We will have to hire an engineer to do the environmental monitoring reports.  The landfill will 

also have to be inspected every two years by an engineer and report the findings to DEP.  The 

requirement may cost the Town $8,000.00 more per year.   

136 Pleasant Street has no submitted a revised Title 5 report.  Board would like to invite the 

owners in to the next meeting on November 5th.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:20 p.m. 

 

 

 

 


